

PROFESSIONAL
DEDICATED
COMMITTED
PASSIONATE

# Fall Newsletter September 2018



#### TOTALLY AWESOME EDUCATORS FOR CHILDREN EVERYWHERE

#### IN THIS EDITION

# Swathing

### **Upcoming Events**

Training Opportunity for Directors,
Teachers, & Centers

Sept, 15 2018

Details on Page 2

Make it or Take it Music

Oct 20, 2018

More Information to Follow

Mini Conference

March, 19 2019

More Information to Follow

As we welcome the start of a new school year, I have some EXCITING NEWS to tell you.

TAECE has been completely transformed. We are no longer associated with NAEYC, SECA, or VAECE. Instead we want to focus more on you, our tidewater teachers, and give you the resources you need to help enhance your love of teaching.

With a fresh start, this means a new opportunity for you to become a member of TAECE at a cost we think you will find reasonable and fair.

For only \$20 a year, or \$15 if you get our **early bird discount** by 9/21 of just \$15, you will receive a discount on Fall Training, you get preregistration for our Winter Conference, access to other trainings throughout the year, and you will receive our bi-monthly newsletter filled with I information you can use.

To register please visit us online at ????????

# A word from our President

WELCOME! Let me start by introducing myself. I am Gretchen Tisone and I am the director at New Town UMC Children's Ministry which also includes the preschool. I have ten plus years experience in early childhood education and working with children. I am so thrilled to be president of TAECE and I cannot wait to see what our first year as in store for us. As mentioned, we are no longer affiliated with the bigger organization, instead we wanted to shift our focus to you, our local teachers in the Tidewater Area and help them specifically where they need it most.

As summer is winding down I hope you all had time to relax and refresh. I look forward to seeing you all at our upcoming events.

-Gretchen Tisone



# Tidewater Association for Early Childhood Education

"Totally Awesome Educators for Children Everywhere"

Professional

Dedicated

Committed

Passionate

# Training Opportunity for Directors, Teachers & Centers

## When:

September 15, 2018

## Where:

Hidenwood Presbyterian Church 414 Hiden Blvd,

Newport News, VA 23606

You MUST register by September 7, 2018

There will be NO registration at the door

There will be NO refunds

Please send checks, payable to TAECE, to

New Town United Methodist Church 5209 Monticello Ave Williamsburg, VA 23188

# Morning Session (\$45) 9:00-11:45:

- CPR & First Aid Certification
- Certification will last 2 years

# AMERICAN SAFETY& HEALTH INSTITUTE TRAINING CENTER

# Afternoon Sessions (\$10 Each Topic) 12:30-2:00:

- OSHA
- · Daily Health Checks
- Child Neglect
- Playground Safety









# Don't forget our early bird registration for membership

\$15 if registered by 9/20/18 or \$20 AFTER 9/20/18.

Cash or check.

For questions, please contact Gretchen at 757.258.1072

\*Lunch will NOT be provided